
Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to announce upcoming events and opportunities within our Family Ministry. 

Upcoming Events: 

• Family Game Night: Join us on Friday, March 10th at 6 PM in the Fellowship Hall for 

an evening of fun and fellowship. 

• Parenting Workshop: Learn valuable skills on Saturday, March 25th at 10 AM in Room 

202. RSVP by March 20th. 

• Family Picnic: Mark your calendars for Sunday, April 15th after the morning service at 

Riverside Park. 

Ongoing Opportunities: 

We are looking for volunteers to help with our Sunday School classes. If you're interested, please 

contact the office. 

We hope to see you and your family actively involved in these exciting endeavors! 

God bless, 

The Family Ministry Team 


